
This bill is long overdue!  We must hold schools accountable to creating spaces that are restorative and welcoming, especially to our 
Native students, who have long been forced to assimilate, sacrificing their culture, their language, and their identities in the process.  
This is a small step in allowing students to bring their full selves to public education, and we owe them this in the very least! 


